City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

Fwd: Karen Bass Cut To Animal Shelters
1 message

Office of the City Clerk <cityclerk@lacity.org> Mon, Apr 28, 2025 at 7:41 AM
To: City Clerk Council and Public Services <clerk.cps@lacity.org>

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: <sandibeach1186@gmail.com>
Date: Fri, Apr 25, 2025 at 5:11 PM

Subject: Karen Bass Cut To Animal Shelters
To: <CityClerk@lacity.org>

Karen Bass,

| am writing you as a concerned LA resident. Firstly, you should have stepped down after the fires because you cut the fire
department and you traveled out of the Country. You promised during your campaign that IF elected you would not travel
out of the Country. You knew the winds were coming. People have lost their homes and suffered on your account and a
recall is still going on and | hope it happens. You are not a person of your word and you mismanaged Los Angeles. Now
you want to cut the animal shelters? The poor animals are already suffering and that can’t happen. Cut the funds and
benefits going to all the illegals instead of the fire department or the animal shelters! You and the governor have ruined
California and you both should step away or get recalled. SAVE THE ANIMALS! you already caused so much heartache
to so many people in Los Angeles!

Sandi Fox

Sent from my iPhone



